
Dear Olivier,  
 
Thank you for your comments. The document was also discussed at the Executive meeting last week and 
the final version will be added to our application for the 2019 grant of the Commission. 
 
Here are the answers to your questions: 
 

- RVJ is the “Rights, Justice, and Values” Programme of the European Commission. It is the 
continuation of the Rights Equality and Citizenship Programme from which EDF currently 
receives the operating grant 

- On the CEDAW committee, this point was also raised by the executive, and certainly when EDF 
members want to engage we can support. But we have no human or financial resources for extra 
work/training on this in 2019. 

- The point on the EDF governing bodies means that we run our meetings well. In 2018 and 2019 
we have actions regarding accessibility (the policy) and reviewing the costs and looking for 
savings. 

- On the website, the current website is quite out of date already, due to a longer than planned 
implementation. The current website has severe security issues, that have already been 
exploited. The content management system is also out of date and will stop being supported by 
the provider soon. The new website will solve these risks. 

 
I hope this answers your questions! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marie 
 
 
Marie Denninghaus 
Mobility & Transport Officer 
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